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Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department 
10, Akti Miaouli 
GR 185 38 
Piraeus, Greece 
 
Tel: +30 210 4550186  
Fax: +30 210 4550187  
                                                                                                                                                                     
 

Subject: Extension and clarifications regarding the tender procedure for the 

procurement of Rectifier for Straddle Carrier ESC350W .                                             

Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published provided by PPA, regarding the 

questions received until 07/05/2021, in relation to the tender "Rectifier for Straddle Carrier ESC350W ,until  

Monday 17th May at 16:00 Greek time. 

 

The said reply constitutes an integral part of the Call. 

 
 

 
Question  1:  
 

Could you please provide the serial number of the Straddle Carrier where the rectifier will be installed? 

Answer 1:  

ESC350W Year: 2012   S/N: 4899, 4900, 4901, 4902 

 
Question  2:  

 

 At point 1 of the general terms and requirement you mention manufacturer’s certificates and manuals; 

please clarify what kind of certificates and manuals should be provided. 

Answer 2 : 

 We need certificates that the Rectifier can support the requirements of the machine according 

to the manufacturer’s information, as well as the specific dimensions that it must have for its 

placement in the specific position.                                                                               

  It’s important that the supplier certifies the compatibility of the spare part according to the 

spare part number.                                                                                                                              

The manual can show us the layout of the components and how they work 

 

Question  3:  
 

Delivery terms DAP will be offered instead of DDP, please confirm if this would be acceptable. 

Answer 3:  

According to tender terms : DDP terms  

07/05/2021 
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Question  4:  
 

We would like to formally request you 1 week extension of the deadline to submit offers, please confirm if this 
would be possible 

 

Answer  4:  

 

Please, be informed that regarding the above mentioned tender, an extension for the submission of offers 

has been granted, i.e. until Monday 17th May, 16:00 Greece time. 

 

 
Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about the above mentioned tender. 
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